
 

 

Herzog Academy Tigers  

 

Dress Code   

 
In an effort to eliminate the social and emotional distress of “brand labels” Herzog Academy 

students are expected to follow the Herzog Dress Code each school day.  Your clothing and 

grooming at school should be such that does not detract from the learning environment. 

 

The Herzog Dress Code is as follows: 

 

 Pants – Students may wear long pants, knee-length shorts, Jumpers, or skirts. 

Khaki is the only color option for pants, shorts, skirts and jumpers. 

 

 Polo Shirts - Students may wear red or white Polo-styled shirts. Shirts may be short 

or long sleeved.  

 

 Sweaters – Students may wear red or white sweaters made of knit material when 

the weather is cool. (Hoodies are discouraged) 

 

 Shoes – On days when the student has physical education class, the student 

must wear gym shoes (tennis) that do not leave scuff marks on the gym floor.  

(Sandals worn during warm weather must have a strap on the back for safety 

purposes) 

 

 Belt – A belt with plain buckle must be worn at all times.  

 

Hats, scarfs, and bandanas are not to be worn in the school building.  

 
The Herzog Administration has final authority in determining if a student’s clothing is within the 

boundaries of the school dress code. At Herzog, we believe that families choose to send their 

students to school for high academics in a safe, disciplined environment. We believe that the 

uniform policy is a large component of our high expectations. 

 

When students choose to violate the dress code, consequences are as follows: 

 

1st violation – Parent contacted by Classroom Teacher 

2nd violation – Parent contacted by Classroom Teacher/Social Worker 

3rd violation and subsequent violations – Parent contacted by Family/Community Specialist for 

assistance. 

 
Clothing will be available through the nurse’s office for emergencies only. 

 

 


